
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

March 22, 2016 

Business Communications, Inc. 
Attention: Brett Hatten 
442 Highland Colony Parkway 
Ridgeland, MS 39157 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

In Re: Docket No. 13-00088, Notice of Name Change from Vo2 Networx, Inc. to Business 
Communications, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Hatten: 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Vo2 Networx, Inc. has changed its 
name to Business Communications, Inc. · 

The notification meets the requirements contained in TRA Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the TRA will 
update its records to reflect the new company name. No further action is required on your behalf 
and the TRA will close this docket. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Chief 
Utilities Division 

C: Docket File 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tra 

www.facebook.com/tntra 


